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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
City of Sumas is accepting Statement of Qualifications for engineering design and 
construction management for FEMA disaster recovery projects.  At this time the 
City of Sumas reserves the right to select more than one consultant for part of 
the projects or all phases of the projects. Statement of Qualification shall be 
received no later than 3:00pm on January 22, 2024.  Statement of Qualifications 
information will be available on our website www.cityofsumas.com. Please email 
your statements to mquinn@cityofsumas.com. Minority, Women-owned and 
Veteran-owned firms are encouraged to apply and will be given equal 
considerations with all other firms submitting a Statement of Qualifications.  For 
any questions, please contact Sunny Aulakh, Public Works Director at 360-988-
5711. 
 

 
 
 


